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April 4, 1989 
 
Claim and filing fee filed by Plaintiff, additional information to 
be requested.  Amount of Claim: $8,964.00.  

April 10, 1989 
 

Notice of Claim letter with enclosure forwarded to attorney for 
Defendant.  
 April 10, 1989 
 
Letter forwarded to Plaintiff requesting additional information.  
Copy forwarded to attorney for Defendant.  
 April 17, 1989 
 
Acceptance of Service of Statement of Claim received from attorney 
for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged by attorney for 
Defendant April 11, 1989.  
 August 17, 1989 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 17th day of August, 1989, a Rule to Show Cause is issued 
upon the Plaintiff, Pitney Bowes Credit Corporation, to file with 
the Board a legal and acceptable explanation of why they have failed 
to abide by the Order of this Board dated April 19, 1989.  This Rule 
shall become ABSOLUTE and the case dismissed with prejudice unless 
the Response to this Rule is received within twenty (20) days of 
the date of this Order.”  Copies forwarded to Plaintiff and attorney 
for Defendant.  
 August 28, 1989 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated August 17, 1989, 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant August 21, 1989.  
 February 9, 1990 
 
The Board rendered an Opinion and made the following Order:  “AND 
NOW, this 9th day of February, 1990, the Rule to Show Cause issued 
on August 17, 1989, is made absolute and it is ORDERED and DECREED 
that the case be and is hereby dismissed with prejudice for failure 
to comply with the Board’s request and Order of August 17, 1989.” 
 Copies forwarded to Plaintiff and attorney for Defendant.  
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February 21, 1990 
 
Acceptance of Service of Opinion and Order dated February 9, 1990 
received from attorney for Defendant.  Receipt of same acknowledged 
by attorney for Defendant February 14, 1990.  
 
 


